
2022- 2023 Common Finance/ Bookstore Questions 

When can I get my schedule? Schedules will be available starting  
Friday, July 15th. 
In order to receive your class schedule, the 
following must be on file: 

• August tuition paid in full
• AIA Physical Forms (need to be 

uploaded to Gator net)

When can I get the booklist? 

Do you sell used books? 

ISBN numbers? 

The Finance Office will be closed  
Monday, July 4th – Friday, July 8th for 
the holiday.

The 1st Semester booklist will be 
available on the Xavier website June 13th.  
Please wait until you get the booklist and 
your class schedule to purchase any 
books.  You must have the correct ISBN 
number.   

No, the bookstore sells new books only. 

Before you purchase any new or used 
books, please check the ISBN number found 
on the back of the book and make sure it 
matches the ISBN number on the booklist. 
The Bookstore is not responsible for used 
book purchases. 

           Are books available in               
           electronic format?

Yes, in many cases textbooks are available 
electronically. For a complete list with links 
visit, www.xcp.org,  go to: 

• Academics
• Bookstore
• Open Bookstore
• Go to Downloads
• Click on First Semester E-Booklist.




